
BFPC Monthly Meeting Minutes –September 11th, 2018

NOTE: With impending Hurricane Florence along with missing board members this September meeting was brief- 

Dennis Shockley - President,  called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. The minutes from last meeting of August 13, 2018 was 
unanimously approved. Board members not present at this meeting was Donna Kerr, Jeff Mahall and Marcia Easton. 
Jan Yager- Vice President 
With the impending hurricane the Dink for Pink was cancelled. It will be rescheduled to January 23-27, 2019.
Social Committee handling details of upcoming Pig Roast on Wednesday, October 10th, from 4:30 to 7:30 at The Commons.  
Members will be charged $5.00. 
One of the BFPC members is certified to teach pickle ball lessons to anyone wanting to take lessons. It was agreed to post 
this information on the website. 
We will be doing a BFPC league play in the near future.
Dennis Heath- Competition/Programming Director - 
  Dennis just received new shipment of pickle balls to replenish balls used at courts.
Treasurer’s Financial Report – Jeff Mahall
Jeff will report detailed report and activity when he return at next meeting. In his absence a check was written to Fitness and 
Wellness to secure the Community Commons for the Pig Roast and to members for reimbursement for supplies for Hero’s 
and Paddles held Sept 5th. 
Communications Report –Donna Kerr
Donna to update at next meeting. 
 
Marcia Easton- Competition/Programming Director  
  Update at next meeting 
Darlene Levine- Secretary
This meeting was then adjourned.
Next meeting to be held October 15th, 1:00 at home of Jan Yager.   
Secretary Report- this report submitted by Darlene Levine 




